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March 3, 2001

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
Attn:  Charlie Perrin

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re:  Follow-up to accident report for Melvin Jackson, Santa Fe Leggs #1 location

Dear Charlie:

Our safety committee has met in regard to the referenced accident. The employee suffered a bruise and
minor contusions to his right leg as a result of the incident. The accident will be recordable because he
accepted a prescription for pain medication. The issue of the damaged plank was discussed numerous
times on the morning that the crew was dispatched to the job.

New planks were instalied on the trailer involved with the accident on February 5, 2001.

If you have further questions or comments regarding this incident please feel free to contact us at 505-
632-0615.

Sincerely,
Envirotech Inc.

W
Harlan M. Brown

Geologist / Hydrogeologist
New Mexico Certified Scientist #083
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